
Date : 18.4.2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

1. Please be informed that the Data Form to be submitted
at the School Office on 19.04.2021 is meant for classes
KG and One only. Others do not have to do it for now.

2. Those of you who feel that it is dangerous for your ward
to come to School, you may paste the recent photo of
your ward in our School Uniform in the Data Form and
send  it  to  us  at sxsfrontoffice@gmail.com by  April
19.04.2021 evening.
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